
22
JULY

Wildwood Park  •  3450 Blue Heron Dr   •  (252) 329-4576

Swamp Stomp at Wildwood Park 
WWetland areas around the Tar River are important to both humans 
and wildlife. Let’s explore the swamps of Wildwood Park to find out 
why they are so important and see what plants and animals live 
there! Dress to get dirty and a little wet; we will try to catch reptiles 
and amphibians as well as insects and macroinvertebrates. 
Pre-registration is required for each person attending. The maximum 
number of participants is 10. This program will meet at the Wildwood 
WeWelcome Center. 

153020.01    Saturday       July 22     9:00 AM–10:30 AM

Fee: $7; Discounted Greenville Resident: $5. 

For additional information please call (252) 329-4576 or email 
hbthompson@greenvillenc.gov

     All Ages


